
From: Tony Misch <tony@tonymisch.net> 
To: Larry Ames <LAmes@aol.com> 
Sent: Fri, Aug 9, 2019 4:40 pm 
Subject: support for the Willow Glen Trestle proposal 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I write to express my enthusiastic support for the San José Parks Foundation for Willow Glen 

Trestle grant application to Research and Document the History of the Willow Glen Trestle. I am a Willow 
Glen resident, own a house near the trestle, and am a user of the Three Creek's Trail. In my work I am a 
custodian of historical artifacts, and thus keenly aware of the importance of preserving the past to both 
enlighten and enliven the present, and to ensure memory for future. The trestle's historic worth has been 
incontrovertibly established. If it is unnecessarily demolished, that worth will be needlessly and irreversibly 
discarded, to our community's lasting loss. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tony Misch    
 


